
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Mitchell for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 May 2021 

  On 20th July 2020 in the feedback summary for the Ferry 

Road scheme, Spaces for People said in response to a 

question about the removal of guardrails between 

Arboretum Road and Inverleith Gardens that, “This was 

considered, however the narrowness of the footways and 

the proximity to often high volume of traffic made this 

undesirable.” 

The guardrails at this location were removed by Spaces for 

People earlier this month. 

Please could the Convener explain: 

Question (1) Why their removal is now considered desirable? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Why local members were not consulted or informed in 

advance of the change of opinion? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


